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Good afternoon.  I am writing in support of LD 253.  Abortion is not healthcare, 
despite the efforts to present it as such.  Doctors have confirmed that there is never a 
need to resort to abortion to protect the mother’s health or safety; the better option is 
to deliver the child and offer the best possible care to both mother and child. Abortion
is not health care and is not necessary; my tax dollars should not have to support it.


